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National Asthma and COPD Audit Programme (NACAP) 

Primary Care: 2021 audit report - Erratum 
Version 0.1: July 2022 

 

UPDATE July 2022 

Version 2 of the NACAP Wales primary care 2021 audit report on 2020/21 data was published on 27 

July 2022 (following an original publication date of 14 July 2022). This version corrects inaccuracies 

around the acknowledgement and contribution of the Secure Anonymised Information Linkage 

(SAIL) databank and BREATHE data hub teams. Updates were made in the following sections of the 

two main audit reports: 

Audit report: Front cover and Acknowledgements (page 22) 

Data analysis and methodology report: Front cover, Acknowledgements (page 2), How to use this 

report (page 4), Appendix A: Audit methodology (page 33) and Appendix B: References (page 38). 

No changes to the audit data, key messages or recommendations were made. 
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